February 17, 2015

Phil Thornburg

Director, Parks & Recreation Department
City of Fort Lauderdale

1350 West Broward Blvd.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

RE: Gold Coast Ski Club
Lake Lauderdale Lease Agreement

Dear Mr. Thomburg,

| am writing to let you know that the Gold Coast Ski Club wishes to exercise the Second
Extension to Facility Use Permit in accordance with our contract with the City of Fort
Lauderdale. We remain very grateful for the support we have had from the City as well as the
team at Mills Pond Park over the past few decades and we look forward to continuing this
wonderful relationship for many years to come.

Attached is the second Extension to Facility Use Permit for your execution.

Sincerely,

Richard DeCarlo
President, Gold Coast ski Club
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